
To Whom It May Concern,

I would like to write a letter of recommendation for Daniel Jolley. Daniel has been providing 
entertainment for Loon Mountain Ski Resorts for the last two years during the winter season. We were 
referred to his expertise from another performer whom we had worked with in the last that no longer 
could assist. 

Daniel has been a great performer, shown a positive attitude, and always conducted in a professional 
manner. He really gets people engaged in a fun and assertive way which is great for our guest as a whole. 
He has always been reliable, easy to work with, and timely in each performance we scheduled. 

I would recommend hiring Daniel for any performance or job task that you would need completed. 
Please fill free to call me directly if you wish to discuss further. We have been very grateful to have had 
Daniel work for us and hope to in the near future.

Jonathan Sartorelli

Events Coordinator

Loon Mountain Ski Resort

603.745.6281 ext. 5516


